
PATCH Preschool Open Doors
560 N. Nimitz Hwy. Suite 218
Honolulu, HI 96817
Email:  PODAdmin@patch-hi.org
Fax:  808-694-3066

Applications are being accepted for children born
August 1, 2020 through July 31, 2022. 
Preschool Open Doors (POD) provides monthly
preschool tuition subsidies to qualified families. 
Parents may choose any DHS-licensed preschool.

Download an application at patchhawaii.org or call PATCH at
808-791-2130 or 1-800-746-5620 to request an application.
Completed applications and supporting documents may be
dropped off, mailed, faxed or emailed to the following:

1)  Apply online:  https://childcaresubsidyapplication.dhs.hawaii.gov/

There are two ways to apply:

Preschool Open doors
Application period opens on July 1, 2025*

2) 

*Application period will remain open until the program reaches funding capacity
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